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GAMEPLAY: 

INT. FISHING SHACK - DAY 

Graham lifts the fish he just fished up. 

TRUE CRIME HOST 

(looks like the fish is 
talking, but sounds as if 
from a radio) 

The human experimentation took place 
discreetly, after the deckhands had 
been called to Headquarters on Europa. 
They knew that MFC might fire them in 
response to their organizing, and that 
escape would be difficult, but they 
were not expecting to be outright 
kidnapped. 

END: 
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These workers occupied a variety of 
positions, from simple janitors to 
highly educated mechanics. MFC had 
always been proud of their fishing 
trawlers, as they genetically 
engineered massive hydrozoans to do the 
actual fishing, and fused them with 
standard fishing trawlers. Because of 
this, the workers needed only to steer 
the trawlers, process the fish, and 
keep everything in good condition. 

END: 
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INT. FISHING SHACK - DAY 
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One may think to worry about the impact 
of these disappearances on the families 
of the victims, but none of these 
people had families of their own. The 
pipe dream of having a family was what 
had kept them working so hard for so 
long. It was only a matter of time 
before they would get fed up at the 
impossibility of it all. 

END: 
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While alive but incapacitated, MFC 
scientists stabbed thick syringes into 
the workers’ skulls, extracting their 
neurons via suction. 

MFC conducted a variety of experiments 
with these fresh cells. Their ultimate 
project was to merge these human cells 
with those of the hydrozoan-trawlers, 
to remove any need for human workers in 
the future. 

END: 
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talking, but sounds as if 
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MFC successfully created a hybrid with 
the estimated intelligence of a seven 
year old. But it refused to follow even 
MFC’s most basic instructions; 
eventually, they went bankrupt. 

When these deeds first came to light, 
it seemed they would be hit with a 
variety of serious charges. But in the 
four years since, nothing has happened. 

The whereabouts of the edited 
hydrozoan-trawler are currently 
unknown. 

END: 


	INT. FISHING SHACK - DAY 
	INT. FISHING SHACK - DAY 
	INT. FISHING SHACK - DAY 
	INT. FISHING SHACK - DAY 
	INT. FISHING SHACK - DAY 

